
Forward Work Programme – Children’s Select Committee 
 

Item and  
Meeting Date 

Purpose of Report Consultation Supporting 
Documents 

Responsible 
Cabinet 
Member 

Officer 
Contact 

Wiltshire Council 
Business Plan 
2011-15 reference 

27 September 2012 

Coalition Changes - Update 
from Department for 
Children and Education 

A standing item detailing 
recent changes made by 
the Coalition Government.  

  Cllr Lionel 
Grundy OBE 
lionel.grundy@
wiltshire.gov.uk 

Lynda Cox 
lynda.cox@
wiltshire.gov.
uk 
 
Tel: 07500 
605299 

Summary of 
Legislative Change 
 
(Page 11) 
 

Executive response to the 
Final Report of the Special 
Schools and Post-16 SEN 
Task Group 
 

To receive the response of 
the Cabinet Member for 
Children’s Services to the 
Task Group report 
endorsed on 26 July. 
 

  Cllr Lionel 
Grundy OBE 
lionel.grundy@
wiltshire.gov.uk 

Mark 
Brotherton 

 

Systems thinking review of 
services for disabled 
children 
 

TBC 
 

This is listed as a priority 
within the Business Plan 
2011-15 

  Cllr Lionel 
Grundy OBE 
lionel.grundy@
wiltshire.gov.uk 

Carolyn 
Godfrey  
 
Sue 
Redmond 

Systems Thinking 
Reviews 

Transformation of the 
Passenger Assistant 
Service 
 

TBC 
 

To update on the 
transformation of the 
Passenger Assistant 
service. 
 
The Committee last 
received an item on this 
matter in July 2011. 
 

  Cllr Dick 
Tonge, 
Cabinet 
Member for 
Highways and 
Transport  

richard.tonge
@wiltshire.gov
.uk 

Jason 
Salter, 
Principal 
Officer 

 



Forward Work Programme – Children’s Select Committee 
 

Item and  
Meeting Date 

Purpose of Report Consultation Supporting 
Documents 

Responsible 
Cabinet 
Member 

Officer 
Contact 

Wiltshire Council 
Business Plan 
2011-15 reference 

29 November 2012 

Coalition Changes - Update 
from Department for 
Children and Education 

A standing item detailing 
recent changes made by 
the Coalition Government.  

  Cllr Lionel 
Grundy OBE 
lionel.grundy@
wiltshire.gov.uk 

Lynda Cox 
lynda.cox@
wiltshire.gov.
uk 
 
Tel: 07500 
605299 

Summary of 
Legislative Change 
 
(Page 11) 
 

Update report on the PTI 
project in Wiltshire, plus the 
DfE’s light-touch review  
 
(YPSS review) 
 

Requested 29
th
 March 2012 -   Cllr Lionel 

Grundy OBE 
lionel.grundy@
wiltshire. 

Mark 
Brotherton  

 

31 January 2013 

Coalition Changes - Update 
from Department for 
Children and Education 

A standing item detailing 
recent changes made by 
the Coalition Government.  

- - Cllr Lionel 
Grundy OBE 
lionel.grundy@
wiltshire.gov.uk 

Lynda Cox 
lynda.cox@
wiltshire.gov.
uk 
 
Tel: 07500 
605299 

Summary of 
Legislative Change 
 
(Page 11) 
 

Pupil Performance Annual report on the Early 
Years to KS5 attainment of 
Wiltshire’s children and 
young people 
 

- - Cllr Lionel 
Grundy OBE 
lionel.grundy@
wiltshire.gov.uk 

Julie 
Cathcart 

 

28 March 2013 



Forward Work Programme – Children’s Select Committee 
 

Item and  
Meeting Date 

Purpose of Report Consultation Supporting 
Documents 

Responsible 
Cabinet 
Member 

Officer 
Contact 

Wiltshire Council 
Business Plan 
2011-15 reference 

Coalition Changes - Update 
from Department for 
Children and Education 

A standing item detailing 
recent changes made by 
the Coalition Government.  

- - Cllr Lionel 
Grundy OBE 
lionel.grundy@
wiltshire.gov.uk 

Lynda Cox 
lynda.cox@
wiltshire.gov.
uk 
 
Tel: 07500 
605299 

Summary of 
Legislative Change 
 
(Page 11) 
 

Report of the Safeguarding 
Children & Young People 
Task Group 
 

TBC 
 

To present the conclusions 
and recommendations of 
this Task Group 12 months 
after its formation. 

- - Cllr Lionel 
Grundy OBE 
lionel.grundy@
wiltshire.gov.uk 

Fiona 
Fitzpatrick 

Vulnerable Children 

May 2013 

Coalition Changes - Update 
from Department for 
Children and Education 

A standing item detailing 
recent changes made by 
the Coalition Government.  

- - Cllr Lionel 
Grundy OBE 
lionel.grundy@
wiltshire.gov.uk 

Lynda Cox 
lynda.cox@
wiltshire.gov.
uk 
 
Tel: 07500 
605299 

Summary of 
Legislative Change 
 
(Page 11) 
 

Update on progress – 
Further Education in the 
Salisbury Area Task Group 
 

The final report of this Task 
Group was endorsed in 
May 2012. It was agreed 
that the Task Group would 
be reconvened 12 months 
hence to consider progress. 
This item is to report back 
to the Committee the 
results of this exercise. 
  

- - Cllr Lionel 
Grundy OBE 
lionel.grundy@
wiltshire.gov.uk 

  

 


